
Per the 2014-15 Minnesota Hockey Handbook (page 18, Elections), I am notifying the Board of Directors 

of the upcoming elections and individuals who have expressed an interest in those positions. 

 The following positions are up for election, scheduled for April 19th, at the Board of Director’s meeting. I 

have also included the intentions of the individual current position as well as any other nominations I’ve 

received. 

 ·        VP Gold Director:   Dave Stigen currently holds this position and has indicated his intention to run 

for re-election.  I have received no additional contact from individuals expressing an interest to run for 

this position. 

 ·        VP Hockey Operations:  Terry Evavold currently holds this position and has indicated his intention 

to run for re-election.  I have received no additional contact from individuals expressing an interest to 

run for this position. 

 ·        USAH MN District Director:  Dave Margenau currently holds this position and has expressed an 

interest to run for re-election.  I have received no additional contact from individuals expressing an 

interest to run for this position. 

 ·        USAH MN District Director:  Dennis Green currently holds this position and has indicated he will 

not run for re-election.  Doug Kephart has expressed an interest to run for this position.  I have received 

no additional contact from individuals expressing an interest to run for this position. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Dennis Green 

Past President 


